
Charlie 

    My name is Charlie. I was rescued 

by the HSCC in 2015. At the time of 

my rescue I was very ill. I was taken 

to the home of Michele Harris, who 

was the best foster mom ever and 

eventually adopted me. She nursed 

me back to health after several op-

erations to remove infected teeth.  I 

am positive for Feline FIV and I am 

deaf. But I am a fierce fighter and my 

will to live was greater than my infec-

tions. Because I have no teeth, I can 

only eat canned cat food but that 

does not slow me down. I have 

learned to travel in a car to Maryland 

with my mom every weekend. I am a 

very happy cat to have found such a 

great home where I rule my 4 sisters 

and one brother. I think I am the 

luckiest cat on Earth!  






